Mr. Robert Mark Harlacker
- 2 -
September 2, 2008



208 West Third Street, Suite 101


Williamsport, PA  17701-6448

September 2, 2008
Northcentral Regional Office
Fax:
  570‑327‑3420
CERTIFIED MAIL NO.  7007 1490 0002 0636 2900  
Mr. Robert Mark Harlacker

Director of Landfill Operations

Eagle Environmental II, L.P./Interstate Waste Services

354 Alexander Spring Road, Suite 3

Carlisle, PA  17015

Re:
Environmental Assessment Review



Eagle Environmental II, L.P.


Permit ID# 301355


Harmony Residual Waste Landfill



APS#645070

Chest Township, Clearfield County

Dear Mr. Harlacker   7   Salutation  :
The Department of Environmental Protection (the Department) has begun the review of the Environmental Assessment (EA) section of the subject application.  During the LMIP meeting, there was reference made to the mining of coal at the proposed facility.  Additionally, according to your drawing set, specifically, drawing sheet 18 of 20, the cross-section indicates that the coal seam will require removal in order to construct the landfill cell.  This aspect of the operation was not presented in the proposed landfill application and it has been determined that additional information concerning the mining of coal will be required.  In order for the Department to proceed with the review of the EA, this issue must be resolved.


In accordance with the Department’s Money Back Guarantee Program, the clock tracking the elapsed time for completing the review of your application has stopped as of the date of this letter.  The clock will restart when you respond.


Please respond  CHOOSE:  You may insert the revisions into the application on file at the Department’s regional office.  OR   Copies of the revisions and instructions are to be sent to the DEP regional office.  within 90 days of receipt of this letter.  If you have any questions regarding this letter or would like to schedule a meeting to further discuss this matter, please contact me at 570-327-3752.  This meeting must be scheduled within the 90-day period allotted for your reply, unless otherwise extended by Department.

Sincerely,


David W. Garg, P.E.


Facilities Manager 12 

Waste Management 

cc:
   13   County  

  

   14   Municipality  

    Central Office- Municipal and Residual Waste Division


Eric Chiado, Civil & Environmental Consultants, Inc.


Dan Spadoni

Joseph Figured

Field


   15   Reviewer  File
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